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And there were excursions too. Between May 15th and June 
15th, 8 GSEXers Visited Elephanta Caves, Gateway to India, 
Marine Drive, Mani Bhavan, the National Gallery of Modern 
Art, Chowpatty, Mahalaxmi Temple, Dhobi Ghat, Flora 
Fountain, Bombay University, Victoria Terminus and Nariman 
Point, Birla Temple, Red Fort, Fatehpur Sikri, Rashtrapati 
Bhavan and Ghandi’s memorial.
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Cole R. Cridlin, according to his website, grew up on a backroad in rural Virginia and is 
inoordinately proud of this fact. He  writes, "After completing three bachelor's degrees in English, 
French and Gender, Sexuality & Women's Studies at Virginia Commonwealth University in Richmond, 
VA, I would like to say that I know what I want to do with my life. That would be a lie."

Well it seems as though cole has an inkling of what to do.  He won a Fullbright Grant to teach 
English abroad, in France, and that's no small accomplishment. 

Cole is a GSEX alum who also completed two other bachelor's degree in English and French. He 
also is a graduate of VCU’s Honors College. Having won an Undergraduate Student Fellows grant 
in 2009, he is no stranger to France. This time around he will teach English in the suburbs of Paris 
at the Lycée Evariste Galois a Sartrouville, an upper-level secondary school that prepares students 
for the baccalauréat degree required for admission to French universities. He also will hone his 
French language skills through coursework at the Alliance Française and study French Theory. He 
will also be GSEXing it up by volunteering with local organizations and activist groups, such as the 
Centre LGBT de Paris et Île de France.
                     Congratulations, COLE!

After amazing experiences leading GSEXers to the Women's Worlds 
Global Feminist Conference in Canada the summer before last, 
Dr. Archana Pathak and Prof. Liz Canfield led GSEXers in India this 
past summer. In order to go on this trip, the students enrolled in 
an intensive summer course in intersectional feminist, queer and 
postcolonial theories and practices that allowed students to work 
within various social justice organizations and engaged directly with 
local activists and scholars in Mumbai and Delhi.

GSEX students in front of the Taj Mahal

From left to right:
Professors Liz 
Canfield and 
Archana Pathak 
with gandhiji 

GSEX India 
students and 
professors 
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Come In Donate

College of Humanities and Sciences
Department of Gender, Sexuality and 

Women’s Studies
Crenshaw House

919 W. Franklin Street

Richmond, VA 23284-3060

Phone: 828-6710

Fax: 828-0401

In the next issue:

Artshow!
Meet the Profs!

Queers & their pets!
& more!

We miss you. Just stop by to say hi! Reasons 
to come into the GSEX Crenshaw House: Check out 
the current art show, Get a sip of water from the water 
fountain in between classes, Check out our new book 
collection, Pick up a GSEX department zine, Check 
yourself out in the big mirror in the hallway, Get some 
condoms, dental dams, or lube, Check out our bulletin 
board for upcoming feminist events, Chill out or study 
in the conference room when it's unoccupied, use 
our gender-neautral, single occupancy bathroom, 
Introduce yourself to the new administrative assistants. 

Name______________
Address__________________
_________________________
Phone___________________
Email____________________

To donate:, mail checks payable to:
 VCU Foundation/Hellmuth Fund
 PO Box 842026
 Richmond, VA 23284-2026

We love you. And we want to keep up with you just 
as much as you want to keep up with us. We have 
a new tumblr! And it's so so fresh. Also we will be 
posting and responding regularly on Facebook and 
Twitter. Please follow us. These social media will be a 
great way to get the most up-to-date word on what's 
going on within the department.  

tumblr: vcu-gsex.tumblr.com
twitter: twitter.com/vcuWMNS

facebook: www.facebook.com/
groups/119296113604/

We need you. The GSEX Advisory Committee needs 
new and returning members to get the ball rolling for 
this semester. If you want to help to grow and create 
progress for your department, this is a great way to be 
engaged as a student. There are a few main goals of 
the committee, such as recruiting new GSEX majors 
and finding creative ways to encourage departmental 
growth. We will also be creating programming 
through GSEX that will be open to the entire VCU 
community (a great way to get more folks involved 
with the department!), and most importantly you will 

be the voice for the GSEX student body. 
Email: jnjude@vcu.edu

 

Donations help fund:
Student Scholarships

Student Awards
Speaker Honoraria

Symposiums& Conferences!


